Northlands Primary School
#9 Berkeley Road, Pembroke, HM 13, Bermuda

Mrs. Tamicia Darrell, B.Sc., M.Sc., A/Principal

Tel: (441) 292-7866 or (441) 478-330

September 10, 2024
Dear Northlands Primary Families,

Welcome back to a new and exciting school yearl We hope you and your family had a
restful and enjoyable summer break. As we embark on this new academic year, we want to
warmly welcome all our returning and new students and their families.

At Northlands Primary, our vision is to have all students reading on or above grade level by
2026! We believe this is critical so that each and every student will have the freedom to
capitalize on any opportunity and the confidence to make meaningful life choices. To make
this a reality, we acknowledge that this is a journey we take together, and we are thrilled to
be partnering with you to support the growth and development of your child.

Our dedicated team of educators is committed to fostering a love of learning, encouraging
curiosity, and building the foundational skills that will serve your child throughout their
educational journey and beyond. We understand that each child is unique, and we are
passionate about providing personalized and meaningful learning experiences that cater to
their individual needs and strengths.

This year, we will continue to emphasize not only academic excellence but also the
importance of social-emotional development, creativity, and a sense of community. We
believe that by working together—school staff, parents, and students—we can create an
environment where every child thrives.

We are excited about the year ahead and all the possibilities it holds. We encourage you to
stay involved, communicate openly with our teachers and staff, and take an active role in
your child’'s education. Your support is invaluable, and together, we can make this school
year one of growth, joy, and success for your child.

One small task that we ask of you to complete before the end of the week, is to fill out our
Student Contact Form which will help us to have current information about each child. You
may access it by clicking here. Additionally, here is a link to our 2024-2025 Parent Handbook
which outlines everything that you need to know about how our school runs.

Families, thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look forward to a
wonderful year filled with learning, laughter, and new opportunities.

Warm regards,


https://forms.gle/hWnNMQ9DQh9HKtRr8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oOimCaVFgKJyLFf4j0OoOL3ABIVdJ8TR/view?usp=drive_link
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